
                             

 

 

July 20, 2021 

 

Welcome to our OTC Market disclosure desk.  We are pleased to be here and to be able to 

provide information directly to shareholders and stakeholders in a meaningful and transparent 

manner. We are still getting our feet wet here but we begin contributing with this letter and will 

then add some historic documents for context.   

Our next phase is to begin posting financial disclosure documents; both past and current 

information is posted so there will be continuity from last filing up to and including the filing of 

more recent year ends. We are also working with counsel to ensure the correct as well as timely 

information is posted based on actual and arbitrary deadlines that we see being imposed within 

the marketplace. 

With the benefit of hindsight, we are able to provide additional information and ensure the filings 

are representative of the state of the Company.  We all have been managing under a tremendous 

amount of pressure these past eighteen months and while also facing unique circumstances, so 

we really appreciate your support and patience as we gear up.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Glenda Dowie 
CEO, APT Systems, Inc  ( APTY ) 


